
Top  5  Ways  to  Get  Him  to
Propose By Labor Day

There may only be three weeks until Labor Day, but that’s
still  plenty  of  time  to  encourage  your  beau  to  pop  the
question by the end of the summer … or at least get him in the
right mindset to do so.  Dana B. Myers, sexy lifestyle expert
and author of The Official Booty Parlor Mojo Makeover, has a
unique take on how to do just that.  Here are her top five
tips:

1. Work It Out: Boost your confidence by adding some extra gym
or spa time to your routine this summer.  Taking this time to
yourself will give you a new self-assured attitude that your
man will find to be oh-so-sexy.
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2. Take Charge: Plan a date night that is all about him.
Incorporate some of his favorite date night activities and
make a reservation at his favorite restaurant.  Then, prep
your bikini area because if everything goes well, your night
will just be getting started when you return home.  Dana
suggests the painless at home hair removal device, no! no!
 Hair.  And another tip: share your little secret at the
beginning of the night so that the anticipation to see what
you’ve done will make the date even better.

3. Heat Things Up: The best way to a man’s heart is through
his stomach, so make him an old-fashioned, home-cooked meal,
like roasted chicken or lasagna. The traditional meal will
remind your man of family and starting his own. And, if you’re
in with his mom, ask if you can borrow one of her recipes.

4. Get Hands-on: Let your man know you’re there for him after
a long, stressful day of work by setting up some special
pampering time just for him.  This can be as simple as giving
him shoulder, neck and/or foot rub.  For a full body treatment
try the Don’t Stop Massage Candle.  The candle provides a
seductive glow, and when you’re ready to start the massage
simply blow out the flame and drizzle the warm oil onto bare
skin for a uniquely intimate, exciting massage experience.

5. Change Locations: Plan a romantic summer getaway together.
 The vacation could present the perfect opportunity for him to
pop the question, or inspire him to plan a special event on
his own.

Have some ideas on how to get your man to pop the question?
Share your thoughts below.


